
Cambridge Pedestrian Report 

Meetings, Events, and News  
November 2, 2012 
 
 

MEETINGS 
 

Saturday, November 3: Upcoming Central Square Meeting, 9:00-12:00 PM 
Location: TBD 

Topics: Built Form Workshop (including use, FAR, height, urban design) 

The Advisory Committee meeting schedule beyond for November is as follows: 

Wednesday, November 7  

6:00 ʹ 8:30 PM  

City Hall, 795 Massachusetts Avenue, Sullivan Chamber 

Topics: Consolidate & Finalize Recommendations 

Wednesday, November 28  

6:00 ʹ 8:30 PM  

Citywide Senior Center, 806 Massachusetts Avenue 

Topics: Finalize Recommendations 

 

Thursday, November 15: Comment on the TIP, 10:00 AM 

The MPO has approved a shortened, 15-day public comment period for Draft 

Amendment Two due to federal review deadlines for obligation of the repurposed 

earmark funds. This comment period will begin on Monday, October 22, 2012, and end 

at 5:00 PM on Monday, November 5. The MPO is planning to take action on Draft 

Amendment Two at its meeting scheduled for Thursday, November 15, 2012. 

 

The meeting will begin at 10:00 AM in conference rooms 2 and 3 of the State 

Transportation Building, 10 Park Plaza, in Boston. Members of the public are invited to 

attend. Comments on Draft Amendment Two, to the attention of Mr. David Mohler, 

Chair, Boston Region Metropolitan Planning Organization, should be submitted by any 

of the means below before the close of the comment period. Comments will also be 

accepted at the meeting.  A flyer about the comment period is attached. 

 

Thursday, November 15: Pedestrian Committee Regular Meeting, 6:00 – 8:00 PM 
Fourth floor meeting room, 344 Broadway 
NB: this is the THIRD Thursday of the month. 
Please send agenda item suggestions by Monday, November 5. 

 

Monday, November 19: Bowker Overpass Meeting, 6:00 PM 
Mezzanine Conference Room, Boston Public Library, 700 Boylston St., Boston, MA.  
 
This meeting was originally scheduled for October 29, 2012 and was rescheduled due to 
Hurricane Sandy.   
The purpose of this meeting is to provide the public with the opportunity to become fully 



acquainted with the proposed deck patching and superstructure repairs on Bowker 
Overpass over Beacon Street, Commonwealth Ave and Muddy River and the Storrow Drive 
Eastbound Viaduct.  At this time MassDOT anticipates this work will begin in the spring of 
2013.  

Thursday, November 29: Green Line Extension and Community Path, 6:00-8:00 PM 

Holiday Inn Hotel Somerville, 30 Washington Street, Somerville, MA  

The Green Line Extension Project Team will hold a public meeting to review the latest 

design plans for Community Path.  

More information about the project is available on the Green Line Extension website at: 

www.mass.gov/greenlineextension. 

  

If you have any questions on the Green Line Extension Project, email info@glxinfo.com 
Thursday, November 29: Mass Transportation Vision for Our Future, 6:00 – 8:00 PM 
Massachusetts Transportation Building, Conference Rooms 1,2,3, 10 Park Plaza, 
Boston, MA 02116 
The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) will hold a series of 
statewide discussions this fall to engage the public in a conversation about the 
transportation system they want and what we need to do to achieve that vision. For more 
information, visit: http://www.mass.gov/massdot/yourvisionourfuture 

EVENTS, TALKS and CONFERENCES 

December 11-12: Regional Trail and Greenway Summit 
The Regional Trail and Greenway Summit with the Rails to Trails Conservancy.  Click 

here for more information:  

http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=jqfo5obab&oeidk=a07e6izurt

tb55bf637&oseq=a025vpgoq9dkxz 

 

 

ACTION, ANNOUNCEMENTS and NEWS 

Hubway Data Visualization Contest Extended! 
The deadline for submissions has been extended to midnight this Sunday, November 4

th
 

due to Hurricane Sandy. 

 

All of the information about the challenge and links to download the data are here: 

http://hubwaydatachallenge.org/ 

 

Livable Streets Hiring a Campaign Coordinator! 
see full job description here  

Can America Embrace Biking Like Denmark Has 

Click here for full article: http://www.slate.com/.. 
Bike Planes and Pedestrian Plazas Are Good for Business 
http://blogs.wsj.com/metropolis/2012/10/24/report-bike-lanes-pedestrian-plazas-good-

for-businesses/  

  

 
 

ABOUT THE PEDESTRIAN REPORT:   
 This e-report is intended to provide important information about upcoming meetings and events as well as items of 
general interest to walking and/or Cambridge.    

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001fH6BZXYcujzC73gJGpZi6P1DViRdSBd9_ML_m_8y9HYapUK1_NBvgH0gRT6H4o3gL2bo19paJADC3jAVz4t1v0wDD3-wh4l7lEJrYlk7Xt66cDEEGTwUsn78W_5p9ZpA1L82BAMhfilU0hG-wtRmTDrQcvsJdk44FbXIy9tNoDTX2y1uOxL5JbslIjZv-DecdfZPF155izXuURSGTN8kU4DNXBSlBi0_d6RP9GRfH8Lg_xakTB91HcCOHUBYnjx2d1T-dJuQFBlgytfg3L0_vaCHRmdRIiEx8PrI5ICnQtA3Go-ZQkmvhWFsipnVkyhsGuNJTnIaexmzr4VlDaD2IXvTWGgVIxKFrPiDUxCllMtPbGPjJ_mQjrDULw0sCOV5IfWOx-LfVri14bEboKqiMXPqbRYuHitZr94KQEqGeEc4tD_OqFIJhkEvi3naGELAMDOAWXVQPYwRlyTLCDCGGDRMW2XAeTzG6j9GpbuPJlvGxb62VMndEtHo4EBC-BIEgm2QbQypBlDdXzC3s9Ba5mgi30Jm4N-IXaN-cTQuPvk=
mailto:info@glxinfo.com
http://www.mass.gov/massdot/yourvisionourfuture
http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=jqfo5obab&oeidk=a07e6izurttb55bf637&oseq=a025vpgoq9dkxz
http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=jqfo5obab&oeidk=a07e6izurttb55bf637&oseq=a025vpgoq9dkxz
http://hubwaydatachallenge.org/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001P0UZpliy9MskKpITJBF-OSKJ0PW3kEqSiQA0X6HbL7JRP4GbtUpwP7CZmZB2guHvfqcYKRY3TDTgv5AY3CDLwyeW4HI8i665KRW_Khp9Rzm3-MnAs0nug6e7fc75O8kl87EEgbzfUPIN56755P89XR4TlqCc6PNy0C10bNliwPo=
http://www.slate.com/articles/health_and_science/the_efficient_planet/2012/11/green_wave_can_the_u_s_embrace_biking_like_denmark_has.html
http://blogs.wsj.com/metropolis/2012/10/24/report-bike-lanes-pedestrian-plazas-good-for-businesses/
http://blogs.wsj.com/metropolis/2012/10/24/report-bike-lanes-pedestrian-plazas-good-for-businesses/


mailto:cseiderman@cambridgema.gov
http://www.cambridgema.gov/walk
https://twitter.com/cddat344
http://www.facebook.com/CDDat344


Cambridge Bicycle Report 

Meetings, Events, and News  
November 9, 2012 
 
 

MEETINGS 
 

Tuesday, November 13: Upcoming Central Square Meeting, 6:00  8:30 PM 

City Hall, 795 Massachusetts Avenue, Sullivan Chamber 
Topics: Consolidate & Finalize Recommendations 

    
Wednesday, November 14: Bicycle Committee Regular Meeting, 5:30  7:30 PM 
Fourth floor meeting room, 344 Broadway 

Meeting Agenda is attached.  

 

Thursday, November 15: Central Square Meeting, 6:00  8:30 PM  

CCTV, 438 Massachusetts Avenue 
Topics: Consolidate & Finalize Recommendations 

 

Thursday, November 15: Comment on the TIP, 10:00 AM  
Conference rooms 2 and 3, State Transportation Building, 10 Park Plaza, Boston 
The MPO has approved a shortened, 15-day public comment period for Draft 
Amendment Two due to federal review deadlines for obligation of the repurposed 
earmark funds. This comment period will begin on Monday, October 22, 2012, and 
end at 5:00 PM on Monday, November 5. The MPO is planning to take action on 
Draft Amendment Two at its meeting scheduled for Thursday, November 15, 2012. 
Comments on Draft Amendment Two, to the attention of Mr. David Mohler, Chair, 
Boston Region Metropolitan Planning Organization, should be submitted by any of 
the means below before the close of the comment period. Comments will also be 
accepted at the meeting.  

 

Thursday, November 15: Green Line Extension, 6:00-8:00 PM 
51 Winthrop Street in Medford 
The Green Line Extension Project Team will hold a GLX Design Working Group meeting to introduce the 
new preliminary engineering and final design team, as well update the committee on progress on the FTA 
New Start application and the schedule moving forward.  
http://greenlineextension.eot.state.ma.us/ 

Thursday, November 15: Boston Bikes Focus Group of Biking Families, 5:00  6:00 PM 

Jackson Mann Community Center, Theater Room, 500 Cambridge Street, Allston 

 
Boston Bikes invites families who bike together in the Boston metro area to help make Boston more 
bicycle friendly for families by sharing your thoughts and experiences. 
 
Attached you will find the flyer for more details or you can mark your attendance at the facebook event 



page. 

Monday, November 19:  Bowker Overpass/Storrow Drive Viaduct Rescheduled, 6:00 PM 

Mezzanine Conference Room, Boston Public Library, 700 Boylston St., Boston, 
MA.  
 
This meeting was originally scheduled for October 29, 2012 and was 
rescheduled due to Hurricane Sandy.   
The purpose of this meeting is to provide the public with the opportunity to 
become fully acquainted with the proposed deck patching and superstructure 
repairs on Bowker Overpass over Beacon Street, Commonwealth Ave and 
Muddy River and the Storrow Drive Eastbound Viaduct.  At this time MassDOT 
anticipates this work will begin in the spring of 2013. 

 

Tuesday November 27: Community Listening on Lowell Parks, 6:30 PM  8:00 PM 

New School of Music, 25 Lowell Street, Cambridge, MA  

At this listening session, DCR and the City of Cambridge will hear from 

community residents on their short-term concerns and long-term interests 

   In addition, DCR will provide 

information to residents on how they 

of the parks.  If you have questions about the listening session, please call 617-

626-4974 or email DCR.Updates@state.ma.us.   

 

Wednesday November 28: Upcoming Central Square Meeting, 6:00  8:30 PM 

Citywide Senior Center, 806 Massachusetts Avenue 

Topics: Finalize Recommendations 

Thursday, November 29: Mass Transportation Vision for Our Future, 6:00  8:00 PM 

Massachusetts Transportation Building, Conference Rooms 1,2,3, 10 Park Plaza, 
Boston, MA 02116 
The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) will hold a series of 
statewide discussions this fall to engage the public in a conversation about the 
transportation system they want and what we need to do to achieve that vision. For 
more information, visit: http://www.mass.gov/massdot/yourvisionourfuture 

 

Tuesday, December 11: Green Line Extension and Community Path, 6:00-8:00 PM 
Holiday Inn Hotel Somerville, 30 Washington Street, Somerville, MA  
The Green Line Extension Project Team will hold a public meeting to review the 
latest design plans for Community Path.  
More information about the project is available on the Green Line Extension 
website at: www.mass.gov/greenlineextension. 
  
If you have any questions on the Green Line Extension Project, email 
info@glxinfo.com 

 

EVENTS, TALKS and CONFERENCES 

Tuesday, November 13: Hubway Data Challenge Awards, 5:30-8:00 PM 
The Bocoup Loft, 355 Congress Street, Boston, MA 
For the past month, data enthusiasts and designers have been working hard to create unique 
visualizations using data from a half-million Hubway rides.  
For more information about the Hubway Data Challenge, visit www.hubwaydatachallenge.org 





NB: the November 29 meeting on Mass Transportation Vision is an important 
opportunity for speaking up for bicycling in state transportation planning. 
Please let me know if you might be able to attend.  

 
Cambridge Bicycle Report 

Meetings, Events, and News  
November 15, 2012 
 
 

MEETINGS    

Monday, November 19:  Bowker Overpass/Storrow Viaduct Rescheduled, 6:00 PM 
  

Mezzanine Conference Room, Boston Public Library, 700 Boylston St., Boston, 
MA.  
 

 

  

Tuesday November 27: Community Listening on Lowell Parks, 6:30 PM  8:00 PM 
  

New School of Music, 25 Lowell Street, Cambridge, MA  
At this listening session, DCR and the City of Cambridge will hear from 
community residents on their short-term concerns and long-term interests 

   In addition, DCR will provide 

the parks.  If you have questions about the listening session, please call 617-626-
4974 or email DCR.Updates@state.ma.us.   

 

  

   

   

Wednesday, November 28: Central Square Meeting, 6:00  8:30 PM   

Citywide Senior Center, 806 Mass. Ave. 

FINAL RECOMMENDATIONS 
  

Thursday, November 29: Mass Transportation Vision, 6:00  8:00 PM   

Massachusetts Transportation Building, Conference Rooms 1,2,3, 10 Park Plaza, 
Boston, MA 02116 
The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) will hold a series of 
statewide discussions this fall to engage the public in a conversation about the 
transportation system they want and what we need to do to achieve that vision. For 
more information, visit: http://www.mass.gov/massdot/yourvisionourfuture 

 

  

Tuesday, December 4: Planning Board Meeting, 7:00 PM 
 

344 Broadway, 2
nd

 Floor 
On the Agenda: Bicycle Parking Zoning Proposal  
Tuesday, December 11: Green Line Extension and Community Path, 6:00-8:00 PM    

Holiday Inn Hotel Somerville, 30 Washington Street, Somerville, MA  
The Green Line Extension Project Team will hold a public meeting to review the 
latest design plans for Community Path.  
More information about the project is available on the Green Line Extension 
website at: www.mass.gov/greenlineextension. 
  
If you have any questions on the Green Line Extension Project, email 

 

  



info@glxinfo.com

Wednesday, December 12: Bicycle Committee Meeting, 5:30  7:30 PM 
 

344 Broadway, 2
nd

 Floor 
Joint potluck event with Pedestrian Committee 

 
 

EVENTS, TALKS and CONFERENCES    

Wednesday, November 21: Streets as Places webinar, 2:00  3:00 PM    

ContextSensitiveSolutions.org is pleased to present a webinar on creating "Streets as Places," strategies 
for improving transportation and land use to create destination streets and quality public spaces. 
 
This free webinar is brought to you by FHWA, in partnership with the Project for Public Spaces, and 
INDUS Corporation. Click here to register: http://pps.us2.list-
manage1.com/track/click?u=2c803e70a8ad33c13a95a1ee6&id=3aa9468096&e=3f3d3eeef9 

  

Wednesday November 28: How Cambridge made mode-shift a reality, 7:00-9:00 PM  
 Ironwood Pharmaceuticals, 301 Binney St, Cambridge 

What is the City of Cambridge doing that made it possible to bring new development without bringing new drivers? 
Stephanie Groll, Parking and Transportation Demand Management Officer, and Geoff Hewer-Candee, Graphic 
Designer for the City of Cambridge, will share insight about two programs that change travel behavior - one aimed at 
commuters and the other aimed at residents. Highlighting Kendall Square, learn how Cambridge has made it a 
priority to reduce car use among its workers, and what the city's innovative CitySmart program has done for residents' 
non-work trips to put Cambridge on the social marketing map.  For more information:  kara@livablestreets.info / 
617.621.1746/ www.livablestreets.info  

 

December 11-12: Regional Trail and Greenway Summit   

The Regional Trail and Greenway Summit.  Click here for more information 

Full agenda here 

Register Now! 

   

ACTION, ANNOUNCEMENTS and NEWS    

Making the Bike as Logical a Choice for Commuters as the Car, Bus, Train or Metro   

http://rendezvous.blogs.nytimes.com/2012/11/12/making-the-bike-as-logic-a-choice-for-commuters-as-
the-car-bus-train-or-metro/?src=rechp  

  

Can America Embrace Biking Like Denmark Has    

Click here for full article: http://www.slate.com/..   

Winning Over Women Could Spur Cycling Renaissance 
  

One way to raise the overall levels of daily cycling in American cities  a healthy, eco-friendly and 
convenient way to travel  is to get more women to take up biking. 
http://news.rutgers.edu/focus/issue.2012-11-01.3421334431/article.2012-11-12.5268617961 
 

  

   

  
 

ABOUT THE BICYCLE REPORT:   
This e-report is intended to provide important information about upcoming meetings and events as well as 
items of general interest to 





Note: Minutes for the October Bicycle Committee Meeting are attached.   
 

Cambridge Bicycle Report 

Meetings, Events, and News  
November 21, 2012 
 
 

MEETINGS 
 

Monday, November 26: Infrastructure Subcommittee Meeting, 6:30 PM  

Home of Matt S., 566 Putnam Ave. #3 
 
Meeting to draft additions to the DPW Five Year Plan to address bicycles   The resulting 
proposed additions will then be presented to the full committee for review and comments 
and the committee would forward them to DPW. Any who are interested and available 
are welcome to join or send comments in advance.  
 
For more information on the Five Year Plan, click here:  
http://www.cambridgema.gov/~/media/files/publicworksdepartment/engineering/five%20y
ear%20plan.ashx)  

 

Tuesday November 27: Community Listening on Lowell Parks, 6:30 PM  
8:00 PM 

 

New School of Music, 25 Lowell Street, Cambridge, MA At this listening session, DCR 
and the City of Cambridge will hear from community residents on their short-term 
concerns and long-    In 

  If you have questions about the listening session, please 
call 617-626-4974 or email DCR.Updates@state.ma.us.  

 

November 27 and 28: Final Central Square Meetings, 6:00 PM  

Citywide Senior Center, 806 Massachusetts Avenue 

Tuesday, November 27  
6:00  9:00 PM 
 
Topics: Finalize Recommendations  

 

Wednesday, November 28 
6:00  8:30 PM 
Citywide Senior Center, 806 Massachusetts Avenue 
Topics: Finalize Recommendations  
A final draft of the recommendations will be available by noon on Monday, November 26 
at www.cambridgema.gov/K2C2. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Tuesday, November 29, 2012: Huron B Community Meeting, 6:30 PM  

Tobin School Cafeteria 
 Subject:  Alewife Sewer Separation Project Follow-up 

 

As part of on-going efforts to improve the water quality in the Alewife Brook, the City of 
Cambridge will 

be reconstructing the utilities, streets and sidewalks in your neighborhood. Construction 

 

 



is scheduled to begin in the Summer of 2013.  
 

Please contact kfalise@cambridgema.gov/ 617-349-4827 or visit 
www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/HuronB. 

Thursday, November 29: Mass Transportation Vision, 6:00  8:00 PM  

Massachusetts Transportation Building, Conference Rooms 1,2,3, 10 Park Plaza, 
Boston, MA 02116 
The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) will hold a series of 
statewide discussions this fall to engage the public in a conversation about the 
transportation system they want and what we need to do to achieve that vision. For more 
information, visit: http://www.mass.gov/massdot/yourvisionourfuture 

November 29: Fulkerson Street, Thorndike Street Roadway Work 

Community Meeting, 6:30-8:30 PM 

 

  

Kennedy-Longfellow School - Cafeteria 158 Spring Street - Cambridge 
Fulkerson Street between Cambridge Street and Charles Street and Thorndike Street 
between Sciarappa Street and Fulkerson Street are scheduled for sidewalk and roadway 
work in the 2013. City staff would like to work with residents to discuss possible physical 
changes to the road that could be incorporated in this project to improve safety for all 

modes of travel.The focus of this meeting will be to hear concerns and provide 

information about options for the street. At least one additional meeting will be held to 
discuss possible improvements. 

Please attend the meeting or contact Juan Avendano with your questions or comments. 

Juan P. Avendano - (617) 349-4655 javendano@cambridgema.gov 

 

Tuesday, December 4: Planning Board Meeting, 7:00 PM  
344 Broadway, 2

nd
 Floor 

On the Agenda: Bicycle Parking Zoning Proposal 
 
 

Tuesday, December 11: Green Line Extension and Community Path, 6:00 
PM  8:00 PM 

 

Holiday Inn Hotel Somerville, 30 Washington Street, Somerville, MA  
The Green Line Extension Project Team will hold a public meeting to review the latest 
design plans for Community Path.  
More information about the project is available on the Green Line Extension website at: 
www.mass.gov/greenlineextension. 
  
If you have any questions on the Green Line Extension Project, email info@glxinfo.com 

 

Wednesday, December 12: Bicycle Committee Meeting, 5:30  7:30 PM  

344 Broadway, 2
nd

 Floor 
Joint potluck event with Pedestrian Committee 

 
 

Thursday, December 20th: TIP Amendment Meeting, 10:00 AM  

Conference Rooms 2 and 3, State Transportation Building, 10 Park Plaza, Boston 
 
The MPO is planning to take action on draft Amendment Three of the  Federal Fiscal 
Year (FFY)  
 2013 element of the FFYs 2013 2016 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP). 
Comments on draft Amendment Three, to the attention of Mr. David Mohler, Chair, 
Boston Region Metropolitan Planning Organization, should be submitted by any of the 
means below before the close of the comment period. Comments will also be accepted at 

 



the meeting.  
 
For details, including information on the meeting and copies of the proposed amendment, 

www.bostonmpo.org, beginning November 19.  

EVENTS, TALKS and CONFERENCES  

Wednesday, November 21: Streets as Places webinar, 2:00  3:00 PM  
ContextSensitiveSolutions.org is pleased to present a webinar on creating "Streets as 
Places," strategies for improving transportation and land use to create destination streets 
and quality public spaces. 
 
This free webinar is brought to you by FHWA, in partnership with the Project for Public 
Spaces, and INDUS Corporation. Click here to register: http://pps.us2.list-
manage1.com/track/click?u=2c803e70a8ad33c13a95a1ee6&id=3aa9468096&e=3f3d3ee
ef9 

 

Wednesday November 28: How Cambridge made mode-shift a reality, 7:00 - 9:00 PM  
Ironwood Pharmaceuticals, 301 Binney St, Cambridge 
What is the City of Cambridge doing that made it possible to bring new development without bringing new 
drivers? Stephanie Groll, Parking and Transportation Demand Management Officer, and Geoff Hewer-
Candee, Graphic Designer for the City of Cambridge, will share insight about two programs that change 
travel behavior - one aimed at commuters and the other aimed at residents. Highlighting Kendall Square, 
learn how Cambridge has made it a priority to reduce car use among its workers, and what the city's 
innovative CitySmart program has done for residents' non-work trips to put Cambridge on the social 
marketing map.  For more information:  kara@livablestreets.info / 617.621.1746/ www.livablestreets.info  
Friday, November 30: Walk/Ride Day 

http://gogreenstreets.org/ 

December 11-12: Regional Trail and Greenway Summit 
The Regional Trail and Greenway Summit with the Rails to Trails Conservancy.  Click here for more 
information:   

Full agenda here 

Register Now! 

 

 

ACTION, ANNOUNCEMENTS and NEWS 

Livable Streets Hiring a Campaign Coordinator! 
see full job description here  
 

Can America Embrace Biking Like Denmark Has 
Click here for full article: http://www.slate.com/.. 

Winning Over Women Could Spur Cycling Renaissance 

One way to raise the overall levels of daily cycling in American cities  a healthy, eco-friendly and  
convenient way to travel  is to get more women to take up biking. 
 
http://news.rutgers.edu/focus/issue.2012-11-01.3421334431/article.2012-11-12.5268617961 
 

 

  
 

ABOUT THE BICYCLE REPORT:   





Cambridge Bicycle Report 

Meetings, Events, and News  
November 30, 2012 
 
 

MEETINGS 
Tuesday, December 4: Planning Board Meeting, 7:00 PM 
344 Broadway, 2

nd
 Floor 

Please note the bike parking zoning discussion has been moved to January 8 

http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/zoninganddevelopment/planningboard.aspx 

December 4 and 12: Charles River Skate Park Meetings 
The Department of Conservation and Recreation Commonwealth of Massachusetts is hosting two 
upcoming public meetings on the New Basin pedestrian bridges and parks project and on the Charles 
River Skate Park project, which is at 50% design.  

 
New Charles River Basin Citizens Advisory Committee  
Tuesday, December 4, 2012 - 4 p.m. � 6 p.m. 
EF Education 
One Education Street 
Cambridge, MA 
 
East Cambridge Planning Team  
Wednesday, December 12, 7 p.m. � 9 p.m.  
East End House Basement Meeting Room 
105 Spring Street, East Cambridge, MA 

 

The presentations made will be viewable after the meeting on DCR�s website at   
http://www.mass.gov/dcr/parks/charlesRiver/charlesBasin.htm.   
If you have questions about the public meeting, please call 617-626-4974 or email 
DCR.Updates@state.ma.us.   

Tuesday, December 11: Green Line Extension and Community Path, 6:00 PM � 8:00 PM 
Holiday Inn Hotel Somerville, 30 Washington Street, Somerville, 
MA  
The Green Line Extension Project Team will hold a public meeting 
to review the latest design plans for Community Path.  
More information about the project is available on the Green Line 
Extension website at: www.mass.gov/greenlineextension. 
  
If you have any questions on the Green Line Extension Project, 
email info@glxinfo.com 

 

Wednesday, December 12: Bicycle Committee Meeting, 5:30 � 7:30 PM 
344 Broadway, 2

nd
 Floor 

Joint potluck event with Pedestrian Committee 

Please plan to bring a treat to share! 

 

Thursday, December 20th: TIP Amendment Meeting, 10:00 AM 
Conference Rooms 2 and 3, State Transportation Building, 10 Park Plaza, Boston 
 
The MPO is planning to take action on draft Amendment Three of the  Federal 
Fiscal Year (FFY)  

 



 2013 element of the FFYs 2013�2016 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP). 
Comments on draft Amendment Three, to the attention of Mr. David Mohler, Chair, 
Boston Region Metropolitan Planning Organization, should be submitted by any of 
the means below before the close of the comment period. Comments will also be 
accepted at the meeting.  
 
For details, including information on the meeting and copies of the proposed 
amendment, refer to the MPO�s website, www.bostonmpo.org, beginning 
November 19.  
   

EVENTS, TALKS and CONFERENCES 

Monday, December 3: Rethinking Motor Vehicle Violence, 6:00 PM 
MIT Building 10, Room 485 
77 Massachusetts Avenue,  
If you ever want to kill someone New York or just about any other American city, use a car as your 
weapon. As long as you are sober, licensed and do not flee the scene of what will inevitably be called an 
"accident," it is virtually guaranteed that you will get away with murder. Around the world, 1.3 million 
people die in road traffic crashes and 20 to 50 million more are injured each year. This is a massive global 
health crisis that, for the most part, we ignore. Join DUSP Visiting Scholar Aaron Naparstek, founder 
of http://streetsblog.org, for a discussion on emerging, new perspectives on motor vehicle violence and 
the critical role that urban planners and designers can play in solving the problem.  
 

 

December 11-12: Regional Trail and Greenway Summit 
The Regional Trail and Greenway Summit with the Rails to Trails Conservancy.  Click here for more 
information:   

Full agenda here 

Register Now! 

 

Friday December 28: Walk-Ride Day 

http://gogreenstreets.org/ 
Details: TBA 

ACTION, ANNOUNCEMENTS and NEWS 

Bicycle Signals Get Green Light 
http://www.usatoday.com/story/news/nation/2012/12/02/bicycle-traffic-signals/1739299/ 
 

Video Proposing Policies for Shopping by Bicycle 
An artist/bicyclist from Australia produced this 11 minute video that proposes policies to better incorporate 
shopping at farmer's markets and small shops with bicycling.  This video is a mood lift if you want a nice 
break in your day.  
 
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=442fvIFEgOo&feature=youtu.be 
 
Michael Rubbo is an artist who does heart-warming drawings of bicyclists (see the end of the video).  

 

  
 

 

 

ABOUT THE BICYCLE REPORT:   



This e-report is intended to provide important information about upcoming meetings and events as well as 
items of general interest to 
bicycling and/or Cambridge. If you received this from someone else and would like to be on a mailing list 
to receive these e-reports  

directly please send your name, snail mail address and email to: cbikeannounce@gmail.com. For more 

information about Cambridge  

bicycle programs, see http://www.cambridgema.gov/bike 

Follow us on Twitter   Like us on Facebook    


